Local #21 IUPA

September 26, 2022

Senator Ron Johnson
219 Washington Ave
Oshkosh, W1 54901

Dear Senator Johnson:
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This letter is to inform you that the Milwaukee Police Association is honored to endorse your candidacy
for U.S. Senator for the 2022 elections. During these increasingly trying times, the over 1,400 men and
women of the Milwaukee Police Association appreciate leaders like you who are willing to stand and be
an advocate for Law Enforcement Professionals.

Feel free to use this endorsement in your upcoming campaign. If you require any further information,
please give us a call. We look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Milwaukee Police Association

Andrew F. Wagner
President
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